Dr. Holden Appointed to Cobb2020 Steering Committee

Dr. Kisha Holden was recently appointed to serve on the Cobb2020 Steering Committee. As a
member of the Cobb2020 Steering Committee, Dr. Holden will work alongside other diverse
individuals in Cobb County on implementing strategic health changes throughout Cobb
County. Cobb2020 is an initiative of the Cobb & Douglas Public Health department and is
funded through a CDC Community Transformation Grant. This initiative is a partnership of
community organizations and individuals dedicated to promoting healthy lifestyles and the
delivery of essential health services in Cobb County. For additional information, visit
www.cobb2020.com.



http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/Psychiatry/KishaHolden/index.php
http://www.cobbanddouglaspublichealth.com/
https://www.cdc.gov/nccdphp/dch/programs/communitytransformation/
http://www.cobb2020.com/

